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Classes held in person 

633 Old Homestead Highway, Swanzey   

Wednesday evenings 

5:30-7:00 

 

Classes will start again next fall. 

Stay tuned to our website for next year’s schedule: 

https://www.mrsd.org/Page/223 
 

To register online for these free 

classes, please scan this QR code: 

 

For more information, please call 

357-2042 or email: 

Beth Audette   baudette@mrsd.org 

Lynn Speckman   lspeckman@mrsd.org 
 
 

 

 Free Summer Tutoring 
 

Title I is offering FREE tutoring July 1 - August 2, 2024 

with a choice of 1 or 2 sessions per week for  

students entering grades 1-7.   

 

If you have registered your child, you should be hearing 

from your child’s tutor by email within the next couple 

of weeks. 

 

If your child will not be participating in Beyond the Bell 

summer program and you would like tutoring for your 

child, please register by filling in the form at this link:  

https://tinyurl.com/2wmz9s68 

 

 

Summer Reading Programs 

At your local library 

 
 

Celebrate reading with this summer’s theme 

“Adventure Begins at Your Library.”  Call in June 

to find out how to sign up and enjoy all the fun 

activities that your library has planned. 
 

Fitzwilliam Town Library     603-585-6503 

Gay Kimball Library, Troy     602-242-7743 

Gilsum Public Library     603-352-4826 

Mt. Caesar Union Library, Swanzey     603-357-0456 

Richmond Public Library     603-239-6164 

Stratton Free Library, West Swanzey     603-352-9391 
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